
Wake Up Washoe County                                                                                              Copyright     2025

Public Safety Risk!
3 Years of PRIDE School Walk Outs

A quick web search reflects the 
distraction and controversy that 
PRIDE month in US public 
schools creates, as students across 
the country walk out to 
demonstrate.
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Canada's “Pride” Walk-Out Day is from Friday, May 30, to Monday, June 2, 2025. In
it's 3rd year, the grassroots response by worried parents all across Canada, show 
their disapproval of unchecked gender ideology indoctrination in schools.  The 
student walk out is also in protest of the increasing proliferation of sexually 
explicit material in school libraries and as “teacher resources” inside classrooms. 

“The protest involves keeping children home on the first days of Pride Month 
(when the PRIDE flag is raised at school campuses) to send a message to school 
officials and trustees. The inaugural 2023 walk-out saw unexpectedly high 
participation, with absence rates ranging from 30% to 75% in various regions.” 

In 2024, the momentum continued, and the campaign led to real policy 
discussions. The Dufferin-Peel Catholic District School Board passed a ban on the 
Pride flag, while similar motions were considered in York Region and Waterloo 
Region.

The walk-out is a growing movement of parents taking a stand against radical 
sexual programming and an unacceptable level of political activism in schools. 
Organizers hope the 2025 event will further that message and continue to 
pressure educational institutions to reconsider their approach.¹
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Fellow Americans you are welcomed to take respectful and strong action by 
sending in a letter similar to the one located in the original article to your school 
officials, country officials, teacher's union, county board of supervisors / 
commissioners. Feel free to use the one below as a starting point, edit as you see 
fit:

Dear [school administrator],

As social separation persists in the streets and campuses of our country. I wanted to make a short 
appeal to the [school board] to take the leadership role in efforts to reunify our nation, beginning here 
in our county.

With the growing number of sociopolitical special interest groups looking to promote their causes, the 
potential for social tensions, including in the public school system, is only increasing. Instead of 
simplifying the atmosphere in our public institutions, and maintaining a focus on patriotism and good 
values for our country, it creates a change in focus on a clearly controversial topic for many 
Americans.

This fact is creating distraction from learning in environments which should be peaceful and 
conducive. The recent trend of flying special interest group flags on public and school property must 
end. Let's keep the focus on love of our country which all Americans should have in common and 
educating our youth in academics subjects only.

Flying a PRIDE flag or having PRIDE related material in the halls and classrooms risks dividing 
communities. It also violates the principle of political neutrality, a cornerstone of our public 
institutions, including the  school system.

I would encourage the board to begin the practice of flying only the unifying American and state flags 
on [school board] property.

Signed,


